
I oppose this legislation based on the fact that voting needs to be as accessible as possible. We 
all have to work during election time and have many factors that do not allow us to make it to 
polling places in time. If you were to make this day a federal holiday then I could understand 
mandating attendance but even then you should have accessible options. The point of voting is 
to hear your representatives voices not to selectively hear the ones that only speak your 
language. Please do not move forward this legislation. 


